

postal address • PO Box 5267 Alice Springs NT 0871

ublic office • Level 2 / 1 Bagot Street Alice Springs NT 0870

abn • 21 340 804 903

phone • 08 8958 9600 fax • 08 8958 9601

email • info@macdonnell.nt.gov.au www.macdonnell.nt.gov.au

Friday, 6 May 2022

Mr Sean Holden

Chairperson

Local Government Representation Committee

Via Email:

secretariat.ntec@nt.gov.au

Your reference:

Submissions called for the Local Government Representation

Reviews

Dear Mr Holden,

Thank you for providing the elected members of MacDonnell Regional Council with the opportunity to consider the representation of the constituents of this region.

This matter was discussed at length by Council at a workshop and meeting held on Friday, 29 April 2022. Council has subsequently determined that no changes to its electoral representation arrangements or electoral boundaries are required at this time.

ours sincerely,

Jeff MacLeod

Chief Executive Officer